
 
 

Room Parent-Year Round 
 
The Elementary PTO does not know what events will be possible during 
this school year, but we do know we will still need room parents! ​Room 
parents act as a main point of contact between teachers and other parents 
in the class. You will compile an email list in order to communicate 
effectively regarding important  events, volunteer and donation needs and 
PTO messages when ​needed. There are  typically two room parents for 
every class. 
 
If you filled out a Help Wanted Form earlier in the summer requesting to be 
a room parent and already emailed it to Amy Healy, you do NOT have to 
fill this form out. 
 
If you haven’t yet and are interested, please fill out this form below and 
email it  to Amy Healy at ​amy@logn.net​. 
 
Child's Name: _______________________________________________ 
Grade 2020/2021 ​______________________ 
 
Child's Name: _______________________________________________ 
Grade 2020/2021 ​______________________ 
 

Thank you so much for your help!  
The Suffield Elementary PTO is successful because of 

volunteers like you!!   
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